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11 March 2024 

Mr. Charles Hodgson 

By Email: chodgson@viewnews.com.au 

Dear Charles 

On behalf of the OSCAR executive and members, I wish to thank you and acknowledge your role in 
support of OSCAR SCRC Mayoral Candidate Election Forum. We have had only positive feedback re 
the Forum and comments from community members who have viewed the online video. 

Your generosity in the giving of your time and supply of your own equipment is very much 
appreciated. Your presence is unobtrusive and yet the production is so good.  

The Sunshine Coast is very fortunate in the range of knowledge and skill of the candidates standing 
for the Mayoral election and through your production are able to hear directly from the candidates. 
We only hope that the community chooses wisely.   

Thank you again for your contribution to the event and your support of OSCAR. We will refer 
hopefully paying customers to you where we can. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Melva Hobson PSM 
 
President OSCAR  
 
(Organisation Sunshine Coast Association of Residents Inc.) 
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